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VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION TO COMMISSION WEB PORTAL 

Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Stericycle of Washington, Inc. (G-244) 
Revision to Stericycle of Washington, Inc. TariffNo. 1, Item 14, Item 15 and Item 30 

Dear Secretary: 

We are attorneys for Stericycle of Washington, Inc. ("Stericycle") and are writing to you m that 
capacity. 

Enclosed for filing pursuant to WAC 480-70-262 are revisions to Stericycle's Tariff No. 1, Checksheet, 
Item 14 (lost container charges), Item 15 (Maximum Weights), and Item 30 (Rate Schedule), as shown 
on the revised tariff pages enclosed with this letter. 

Item 30 is being revised to offer a new 17 gallon reusable container option to all Stericycle customers. 
Item 14 is being revised to indicate the lost container charge for this new container option. Item 15 is 
being revised to indicate the maximum allowed weight for this new container option. 

Because these tariff changes are for the purpose of adding a new service option, Stericycle requests that 
the Commission authorize it to implement the proposed tariff changes on seven (7) days ' notice to the 
Commission under WAC 480-70-262. Because the proposed tariff changes involve the addition of a 
new service option, no notice to customers prior to implementation is planned. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information or clarification about the 
proposed tariff change. 
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A R V E Y S C H U B E R T B A R E R 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

GARVEY SCHUBERT BARER 

~~ 

Enclosures 

cc: Mike Philpott, Stericycle 
Ann LaRue, Commission Staff 
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